
VOLUNTARY ELECTRICAL 

SAFETY RECALL 

  Powerleader Power board model L54185  
                                  

                                 
 
 
                                 

 

 

Identification: 
Potentially affected units were supplied between January 2016 and February 2017 
and will be clearly marked on both the product and packaging with the model 
reference L54185 and the batch code JI12332. No other product or batch is affected 
by this recall. 
 

Where the product was sold: National trade and wholesalers 
 

Defect: in some cases, the supply flexible cord anchorage may not be adequate  
 

Hazard:  
The increased stress on the supply cord conductors could present the risk of electric 
shock 
 

Action Required: 
 Customers are to unplug any potentially affected units and check the cord 

anchorage by trying to push the supply flexible cord into the device at the cord 
entry point. 

 If the cord is found to be securely anchored, no action needs to be taken. 

 If the supply flexible cord can be moved through the grommet, please contact 
Powerleader on 02 9860 2782 or email support@powerleader.com.au to obtain 
a replacement unit free of charge. 

 Discard the faulty power board.  

 Any unopened units from this batch may also be returned for replacement by 
contacting Powerleader Support. 

 If there are any queries relating to how to carry out testing, please contact 
Powerleader. 

 

See www.recalls.gov.au for  

Australian Product Recall Information 

SUPPLY CORD 
AND GROMMET 

mailto:support@powerleader.com.au

